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 On September 26, 2018, the Office of Fossil Energy (FE) of the Department of Energy 

(DOE) granted blanket authorization to TAQA North Ltd. (TAQA North), in DOE/FE Order No. 

4275 to import up to 40 billion cubic feet of natural gas from Canada over a two-year term 

beginning on October 30, 2018, and extending through October 29, 2020.    

On November 30, 2018, TAQA North notified DOE/FE that it no longer needs the 

current blanket authorization and therefore requests that DOE/FE vacate Order No. 4275, 

effective November 30, 2018.1  DOE/FE finds good cause to do so.          

                                                 
1 See E-mail from Craig Budjak, Marketing Representative, TAQA North Ltd., to DOE/FE (November 30, 2018). 
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 Accordingly, pursuant to section 3 of the Natural Gas Act, the authorization to import 

natural gas from Canada granted to TAQA North, in DOE/FE Order No. 4275 is hereby vacated, 

effective November 30, 2018. 

 Issued in Washington, D.C., on February 5, 2019. 

 

 

 

 

________________________________________ 
Amy R. Sweeney  

Director, Division of Natural Gas Regulation 
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